C2C Premium Seafood
Unit 138 — 12759 Vulcan Way
Richmond, B.C.
V6V 3C8
604-273-9641
Fax 604-273-9640

RE: Letter of HACCP Compliance
January 4, 2022
To Whom it May Concern:

This is to notify valuable clients and customers that C2C Premium Seafood is Federally registered with
the CFIA (Canadian Food Inspection Agency), establishment 1968, SFCR license number 8LONJFK6. Under
the terms of the registration, C2C has a QMP (HACCP) program which is approved by the CFIA. This
program is amended and updated on a routine basis to stay current with CFIA requirements.

C2C Premium Seafood complies with and adheres to the CFIA QMP program Standards for all product
handling and shipping.

C2C Premium Seafood operates this facility in compliance with regulation (21 CFR part 123 and 1240) of
the USFDA guidelines. Food safety systems (HACCP plans, Prerequisite plans, GMP’s, etc) are reviewed
at least annually, and updated as necessary.

As per FSMA Sec 103, C2C guarantees that shipments:
® Are not adulterated or misbranded within the meaning of Federal and State food and drug acts.
® Are notan article which may not be introduced into interstate commerce by the same acts.
® Are notin violation of the regulations of any governmental authority.

The HACCP plan at C2C remains materially unchanged from 2021.
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Acting QMP Manager
C2C Premium Seafood




